
NB-35 CORRESPONDENCE – Dave Clark 

From: Dave Clark [mailto:drclark55@verizon.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 2:54 PM 
To: Tonya Martin 
Subject: school issues with parking 

  
As a resident (2483 Eucalyptus) we are subject to major traffic disruptions twice a day - 
dismissal in the afternoon being the worst. Eucalyptus is a standard width residential 
street allowing for cars to be parked along either curb (opposite sides of the street) with 
room for cars to travel in both directions. The street does become one-way (North 
bound only) during drop-off and pick up hours meaning that vehicles can only drive in 
one direction (North). What happens at dismissal is that earlier arriving parents picking 
up their children will park curbside (both sides of the street) and then parents arriving 
later will create a second line heading north (illegally double parking). People coming 
South disregard the one way causing a road block as now there is only one clear lane 
for vehicles to use on Eucalyptus. Parents wanting to leave are either trapped at either 
curb or behind another vehicle waiting in line to pick up their children." 
  
D&C Clark 
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